
Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
GOVERNOR'S HIGHWAY SAFETY PROGRAM  
1508 MAIL SERVICE CENTER  
RALEIGH, NC  27699-1508  
 

                         Telephone:   (919) 814-3650  
  
  
                          Website: www.ncdot.gov/programs/GHSP/  
 

                                    Location 
                                    750 NORTH GREENFIELD PARKWAY  
                                    GARNER, NC 27529  
 

June 23, 2022

Elizabeth Bynum
BRUNSWICK COUNTY 
SHERIFF 
PO Box 9 
BOLIVIA NC  28422-0009

Application number: 1000012879  
Ref : 2023 Application Approval 
 
Dear Elizabeth Bynum, 
  
The Governor's Highway Safety Program (GHSP) grant management team has completed its final review of 
applications for fiscal year 2023, which begins October 1, 2022. Your application was approved to proceed to the 
next stage of the funding process. The next step of the funding process is the submission of the Agreement of 
Conditions, Resolution (if required) and the Pinning of your electronic application. 
  
Although your application has been approved, this does not assure funding. Final approval of funds will not be 
made until late September when your Agreement is finalized. 
  
Please feel free to contact your Highway Safety Specialist should you have any questions or concerns in regards to 
this request. The GHSP appreciates your dedication  and contribution to highway safety. Thank you for being part 
of the North Carolina Highway Safety Plan. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mark Ezzell 
Director 
 




